
 

                                                                                                                          

                                                                                                                                   

 
 
 
 
 
Dear Applicant, 

Thank you for taking an interest in our Nursery Teacher position at Lark Hill Nursery 

School. 

Our vision statement is; ‘A caring community of curious learners’ and our wonderful, 

experienced  staff team work ‘in the moment’ with our children in an inclusive and 

beautiful environment. We are always thinking about how we can improve and if this 

sounds like a team you would like to join please do apply. 

When Ofsted visited us in December 2019 they judged us to be Outstanding again and 

said that Lark Hill Nursery School is ‘a wonderful place to learn and grow.’  We think this 

is true for children and staff.  We are committed to supporting the professional 

development of all of our staff so we can ensure our children thrive as confident, 

independent and curious learners.  

We welcome applications from Early Career Teachers (E.C.T.s or N.Q.T.s) 

We would usually invite Interested applicants to visit Nursery during or after the school 

day before applying but unfortunately due to the number of covid cases locally we have 

decided to restrict this offer to shortlisted candidates only.  If you are successful in being 

shortlisted we will invite you to an individual tour on either Monday 12
th

 or Tuesday 13
th

 

July during or after the Nursery day. 

Please email me direct to arrange a visit headteacher@larkhill-nur.stockport.sch.uk 

 

We look forward to welcoming you to Lark Hill Nursery School 

 

Kind regards,  

Miss Jo O’Raw 

Headteacher 
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